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MEMORANDUM

To: Gregg Mandsager, City Administrator

CC: Fran Donelson, Secretary

FROM: Randy Hill, Public Works Director

DATE: August 2, 2010

RE: Supplemental Agreement No. 5 - Stanley Consultants Inc.
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263-8152

Equipment Maintenance

Roadway Maintenance

Collection & Drainage

Building & Grounds

Engineering

INTRODUCTION:

The purpose of this Supplemental Agreement is for services Stanley Consultants Inc. provided to
the City of Muscatine for the Hershey Avenue CSO (Contract II) Project.

BACKGROUND:

As part of the Hershey Contract II Project additional engineering services were requested from
Stanley Consultants regarding the design of Mississippi Drive. These services included meetings
with DOT; preparation of a "Bluff Study" report; preparing cost estimates; modifying the design
to add sub-drains, adjust pavement profile, curb heights and cross slopes; site visits and adjust
pavement markings.

RECOMMENDATION/RATIONALE;

Public Works Staff recommends the City approve Supplemental Agreement No. 5 with Stanley
Consultants Inc. in the amount of $20,500. If you have any questions, please contact me.

BACKUP INFORMATION:

1. See Attached copy of Supplemental Agreement No. 5
2.

3.

4.

"I remember Muscatine for its sunsets. I have never seen any

on either side of the ocean that equaled them" — Mark Twain




